
 

 

Congratulations to our newly 

appointed School Council 

Representatives: 

Kered – Dickens 

Amber – Babbage 

Isaac – Parks 

Samuel – Nightingale 

The school council’s first task will be to 

help plan our Children in Need 

activities. 

We will be appointing our Eco Council 

Representatives before the half-term 

break. If your child would like to be 

their class’s representative, please 

encourage them to put themselves 

forward to their class teacher. If you are 

interested in being a parent Eco Council 

member, please do let Mrs Bodiam 

know. 

 

 What a super first half-term we have enjoyed with your children. It has been a busy six weeks 

with lots of super learning. We look forward to meeting you at Parents Evening next Tuesday 

and Thursday to discuss your child’s progress. Al books will be available to look at in the year 4 

shared area. 

  

 

PE: please ensure your child has warm tracksuit trousers 

and sweatshirt for outdoor P.E. and check that all clothing 

is named. 

Tuesday  Wednesday Thursday 

Nightingale and 
Babbage - 
Indoor PE   

Parks and 
Dickens - 
Indoor PE 

Parks and 
Dickens - 
Outdoor PE 

Babbage and 
Nightingale - 
Outdoor PE   

 

Horstead Residential 2020 

Please return reply slips and pay the deposit on ParentMail by 

31.10.19 to guarantee your child’s place.  Log in to ParentMail - go to 

Payments then Shop.  Contact the Office if you need any help with 

this.   

 

Be Respectful 

Be Safe 

Be Ready 

Roman Attack! In D.T. we have designed and made siege weapons. 

 

Next week is R.E. Week. 

Our big question is … 

‘How do Hindu beliefs 

affect the way they 

live their lives?’ 

This is a super thought 

provoking question that 

engages and enthuses the 

children to think and 

discuss.    

 

Good luck to Babbage who will be sharing 

their fabulous learning in their class 

assembly on Friday October 18th 


